
																										 	
	

Sincere	best	wishes,	
Roy	Wilson			GT/AP	Coordinator													870-942-3135													roywilson@sheridanschools.org	

Dear	AP	Student:																																																																																														Monday,	April	6,	2020	

		Since	the	AP	Exams	this	year	will	be	completed	online,	I	feel	a	need	to	check	to	see	how	you	
receive	future,	all-important	emails	from	College	Board.		In	the	next	few	days	or	weeks,	
College	Board	will	contact	you	to	explain	how	you	can	access	this	year’s	AP	Exams.	The	exams	
will	start	May	11	and	run	through	May	22.	EXPECT	TO	BE	NOTIFIED	BY	COLLEGE	BOARD	SOON.	

			PLEASE	at	this	time,	access	your	College	Board	account	we	used	to	register	you	for	this	year’s	
exams	and	be	sure	that	the	email	address	that	you	listed	is	correct	AND	convenient	so	
College	Board	can	contact	you.		I	have	asked	our	district’s	technology	department	to	recognize	
the	College	Board	email	address	so	Sheridan	High	School	students	might	receive	their	
messages,	for	those	who	listed	their	school	email	in	their	College	Board	accounts.	

1. You	will	need	your	password	to	your	College	Board	account.		IF	unknown,	please	call	the	
Student	and	Parent	Helpline	at	College	Board:					(888)	225-5427	or	(212)	632-1780																										
As	before,	they	may	ask	for	your	security	answer	in	order	to	access	your	personal	account.																			
BE	SURE	YOU	KEEP	UP	WITH	YOUR	PASSWORD.	

2. When	viewing	your	College	Board	account,	to	the	right,	click	on:							MY	ACCOUNT,																																												
Update	Email	Address.		If	you	need	additional	help,	please	contact	your	teacher!	

3. Especially,	this	is	important	to	check	since	you	may	have	updated	your	technology	since	
last	fall,	or	you	used	another	person’s	work	email.		Please	double	check	to	be	sure	the	
email	address	is	correct	so	College	Board	can	send	you	the	expected	important	messages.	

				I	TRUST	YOU	ARE	PREPARING	YOURSELF	FOR	THIS	EXCELLENT	OPPORTUNITY	
TO	EARN	COLLEGE	CREDIT	WHILE	IN	HIGH	SCHOOL.		STUDY	WELL!		BE	PREPARED!						
TAKE	THIS	UNUSUAL	OPPORTUNITY	TO	READ	REFLECT,	AND	PRACTICE,	PLUS	
CONTACT	YOUR	AP	TEACHERS	FOR	HELP.																YOU	CAN	DO	THIS!																
YOU,	AND	YOUR	FAMILY	WILL	BE	VERY	PROUD	OF	YOUR	EFFORTS	IF	SUCCESSFUL!	


